
Corning Joint Fire District (CJFD) 
Specification Sheet/Bid Form -2001 Ford F250 Super Duty Pickup Truck 

Sealed Bid Opening- Wednesday, October 2nd, 2024 @ 5:30pm 

 

 
 
CJFD will sell a 2001 Ford F250 Super Duty pickup truck with a wildland firefighting drop-in skid unit 
by sealed bid on October 2nd, 2024.  Vehicle has a diesel engine, 95,500 miles and is in running 
condition.  It last passed NYS Inspection in November 2022 and was decommissioned shortly after that 
time due to closure of the Gibson Fire District/Department. It has a clean title under the Corning Joint 
Fire District.  VIN 1FTNW21F21EC31179 
 
Bid forms with pictures of the vehicle are available on the CJFD website 
(www.corningjfd.org/documents). 
 
Vehicle is currently located at the North Corning Fire Department, Inc. 3344 Baker Street EXT, Corning 

and will be available for viewing on Monday, September 23rd, 2024 from 6-8pm. 
 

Specifications are believed to be accurate but are not guaranteed. This vehicle is being sold “AS IS” with no 
guarantees or warranties as to fitness for purpose or operation expressed or implied. 

 
Bidder Name:______________________________ Signature:______________________ 
Address: _______________________________ Date:         _____/_____/__________ 
  _______________________________ 
 
Bid Amount: $______________________________ (Minimum Bid: $7,000.00) 

 
Sealed bids can be mailed to the Corning Joint Fire District, Attn: David Shafer, 20 South Maple Street, Corning, NY 14830 

or delivered to David Shafer, Chairman-Board of Fire Commissioners by contacting him at: chairman@corningjfd.org.  

Sealed bids may also be submitted in person on Wednesday, October 2nd, 2024 between 5pm and 5:30pm at the North 

Corning Fire Department, 3344 Baker St EXT, Corning.  CJFD reserves the right to reject any or all Bids. 

Payment must be made by Certified Bank Check or direct wire transfer prior to release of vehicle. 

http://www.corningjfd.org/
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